
 

 

 

Ofsted Inspection 

 
As you will be aware, we were visited by Ofsted inspectors on 
Tuesday this week. Thank you to those families who were able 
to complete the Parent View survey in the time given, and 
thank you to families for your messages of support. The report 
will be shared in due course and, as always, we will continue to 
work hard to provide the best education for all our Friezland 
pupils. 

DLP Gymnastics Festival 

                
This week, we invited children from our fellow DLP schools to 
join us in a Gymnastics Festival at Friezland. We invited 4 
children from Year 1 and 2 to practise their gym skills, meet 
some new friends, and have fun! From our Class 2, Willow, Ry, 
Sienna and Jacob D represented Friezland brilliantly. They had 
extra special help from some of our Year 5 and 6 pupils who 
supported the younger children at each of the gymnastic 
‘stations’. It was wonderful to see the older children supporting 
their younger peers, and the lovely teamwork and support 
between the children from different schools. The next DLP 
event will be Archery for Year 3 and 4. 

 

Celebration Assemblies 

 
Parents and Carers are invited to attend an assembly on Friday 

31st January when children will share their learning from World 

Cultures week. No need to book. 

Class 1 & 2 9.00 – 9.30am. Class 3 & 4 2.30 – 3.00. 
 

Families’ Cyber Safety Workshop 
We are hosting a second workshop for all 

parents, grandparents and carers to come and 

learn about keeping yourself and your children 

safe online. Our visiting expert is Sophie 

Newburn from Greater Manchester Police’s 

Cyber team, and families who have attended her workshops 

before have always recommended it to others. It will be on 

Thursday 13th Feb 9.00 – 10.00 at school. Please book here.  

WORLD CAFÉ – WE NEED YOU!  
As part of our World Cultures week next week, we would love 

you to cook a dish (sweet or savoury) inspired by another 

culture, to serve at our first ever World Café on FRIDAY 24th 

JANUARY! This could be a family recipe, a dish from a country 

with which you have connections, or perhaps a favourite from 

a country you have visited.  

WHAT TO DO 

• Prepare your dish 

• Bring your dish to school – ready to serve – at 3pm on 24th 
Jan 

• School will provide paper plates, forks, spoons and napkins 

• Please bring your own serving utensils 

• Fill in the sheet attached with a full ingredients list and bring 
it with you (paper copies sent home) 

• Do not use any NUT PRODUCTS 

• Make any DAIRY ingedients very clear 

• Your child/ren will join you in the Hall to serve and tell 
people about your dish 

• Take turns to browse the Hall and taste other dishes  

• Any families who are not serving food will come in to the 
Hall through the main entrance from 3.15 once children 
have been dismissed.  

• Children in Frosties will have the opportunity to come to the 
café -  if possible please send their £2 in a named envelope 
in their bag. Thank you.  

We hope to have an array of dishes that children and families 

can share, taste and talk about together. 

If you are intending to bring a dish, please fill in this form so 

that we can prepare. 

Everyone is welcome to come to the café, whether or not you 

are bringing a dish! 

We will collect a suggested donation of £2 per person to enter 

the café. 

We hope you will join us to make our first World Café a success! 

 

January 

World Cultures Week 

21st Indian Dance workshops 

      22nd Chinese Lunch 

23rd African Drumming workshops 

24th World Café 3.15 – 4.15pm 

27th Class 4 History trip to Gallery Oldham – please pay on Spider 

31st Assembly: Class 1 & 2 9.00-9.30am / Class 3 & 4 2.30–3.00pm 

31st Clothes Collection 9am 

February 

10th Healthy Me Week 2: E-Safety (Whole School) 

13th Cyber Safety Workshop for Parents and Carers 9-10am 

14th Last day of term – Tuck shop 

24th INSET 

25th First day of Term (Tuesday) 

17th January 2025 

https://forms.gle/1zXKs8RKJtVXoXq5A
https://forms.gle/XgJUkjoWyoEFobq38

